
 
 
 
September 24, 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Recreation Stakeholder: 
 
Re:  Final Recreation Facility Plan – Stakeholder Input Opportunity 
 
The purpose of this letter is to thank all of our stakeholder groups who have participated in the 
indoor recreation facility planning process and to invite groups to provide input on the final 
Facility Plan report.  The consultant’s final report is now available on the Recreation 
Commission’s website at www.northvanrec.com. 
 
Stakeholders have the opportunity to provide input to the Recreation Commission on the final 
Facility Plan report at its next meeting on Thursday, October 11, 2007 at Delbrook recCentre 
(600 West Queens Road).     
 
The Commission will take this input into consideration before it makes its recommendations and 
formally conveys them on, along with the consultant’s report, to the Councils of the City and 
District of North Vancouver.  
   
This one-hour stakeholder input session will take place from 7:00 – 8:00 pm on October 11th. 
In order to accommodate as many presentations as possible we are asking that one 
spokesperson per stakeholder group make an oral presentation of up to 5 minutes in length.  
 
If your organization is interested in presenting at the meeting, please call (604) 983-6325 to 
have your spokesperson’s name added to the speaker list.   
 
Written input is also welcome and we ask that it be submitted by e-mail or mail by Thursday, 
October 4, 2007 (see addresses below).  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Heather A. Turner 
Director of Recreation 
 
cc. Guy Heywood, Chair, North Vancouver Recreation Commission  
 
 
 

MAILING ADDRESS:  600 West Queens Road, North Vancouver, BC V7N 2L3 
EMAIL:  diamonda@northvanrec.com  


